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Scholarships were awarded in August to: 
 

 Merritt Osment, Joe Osment, Adison Halbert 

Adison is a freshman at Univ. of AR in Fayetteville and Joseph is a 
Sophomore at Univ. of AR in Fayetteville.  Merritt is continuing  

his studies in Osteopathic Medicine. 
 

Congrats to these three! 

 

Rev. Vanessa L. Bostick 
 

Bonnie Hutson 

 
Laura Blocker 

Beautiful morning of Worship on  
Sunday, October 1, 2023 

 



Tuesday-10/03/23 
6:30—Scouts for Boys and Girls 
 
Wednesday—10/04/23 
6:00—Bell Choir 
 
Thursday—10/05/23 
10:00—Arts and Crafts 
 6:00—Worship Meeting 
 
Sunday—10/8/23 
10:00—Sunday School 
11:00—Combined Worship 
 
Monday—10/09/23 
11:00—All Church Bible Study 
  6:30—Cub Scouts 
 
Tuesday-10/10/23 
11:30—DWF Luncheon 
6:30—Scouts for Boys and Girls 
 
Wednesday—10/11/23 
6:00—Bells 
 
Thursday—10/12/23 
10:00—Arts and Crafts 
 6:00—Worship Meeting 
 
Sunday—10/15/23 
10:00—Sunday School 
11:00—Combined Worship 
 
Monday—10/16/23 
11:00—All Church Bible Study 
  6:30—Cub Scouts 
 
Tuesday-10/17/23 
6:30—Scouts for Boys and Girls 
 
Wednesday—10/18/23 
6:00—Bells 
 
Thursday—10/19/23 
10:00—Arts and Crafts 
 6:00—Worship Meeting 
 
Saturday—10/21/23 
8:30—Men’s Breakfast 

 

 

 

 

Hal Cochran   10/4 
Lynn Jenkins   10/15 
Marilyn Loomis   10/16 
Abby Swanson   10/19 
Gregg Tharel   10/24 
Dalton Cox    10/25 
Dick Chapman   10/27 
Joseph Osment   10/30 
Frank Baughtman, Jr.  10/30 

 

First Christian Church 
Men & Friend’s  

Breakfast 
October 21st, 2023 

8:30 a.m. 
Homer’s Kitchen  

Table 
11121 Rodney Parham 

Little Rock, AR 

 LESSONS TAUGHT BY LIFE 

Life is too short, grudges are a 

waste of perfect happiness, laugh 

when you can, apologize when 

you should and let go of what 

you can’t change.  Love deeply 

and forgive quickly.  Life is too 

short to be unhappy. 

from Jim Munns 

OBITUARY 

 Our church was saddened to learn 
this week of the death of one of our most 
valued members, Someone Else. 
 For many, many years as a part of 
this church Someone Else did far more than a 
normal person’s share of the work.  Whenever 
there was a job to do, a class to teach, or a 
meeting to attend, everybody said, “Let 
Someone Else do it.”  Whenever leadership 
was mentioned, this wonderful person was 
looked to for inspiration as well as results; 
“Someone Else can work with that group.” 
 It was common knowledge that 
Someone Else was among the most generous 
givers.  Whenever there was a financial need, 
everyone assumed Someone Else would make 
up the difference. 
 Now Someone Else is gone!  We 
wonder what we are going to do.  Someone 
Else left a wonderful example to follow, but who 
is going to follow it?  Who is going to do the 
things Someone Else did? 
 When you are asked to help this year, 
remember—we can’t depend on Someone Else 
anymore. 


